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April 27,2000 

Florida Public Sen  Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

This letter is regarding the data request in Docket No. 98144-TP. Please be advised that 
Network Operator Services, Inc. is an operator service provider for pay telephones, 
therefore this request does not apply to us. If there are any questions concerning this 
statement please contact Crystal Murph at 903-323-4500. 

Sincerely, 

Crystal Murph 
Tax Analyst 
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